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Many of us were caught off guard by the early freeze

this year, and have had to do damage control on 

frozen pipes, and even fire hydrants. Keep in

mind that temperatures will likely go even lower,

so don’t let up on your freeze-proofing efforts.

Here’s a complete guide to keeping pipes from 

freezing: CRWater.com/Prevent-Frozen-Pipes/ 

The good news: spring is less than four months away!

Dear Customer,

We’re proud of our progress this year in all our 

services, especially stormwater: we completed 

construction of a one million gallon combined sewer 

overflow (CSO) tank that will capture sewage that 

currently goes into the Kennebec River during major 

rain events. It’s a critical part of our ongoing efforts 

to comply with DEP stormwater regulations. Since 

1989, the District has reduced CSO volume by 85%, 

and the new tank should help improve on this. 

We look forward to serving you in 2020, and thank 

you for your support! 

—The GAUD Team

KEEP AN EYE ON YOUR PIPES!

“TANKS” A MILLION!


